
Dear SuperMAG Friend 
 
The SuperMAG web site has unfortunately been down for the past week.  Last Sunday 
APL sustained a serious cyber-attack.  As a precaution, the laboratory suspended all 
incoming and outgoing internet access.  We are hoping that connectivity will be restored 
in the next few days and the SuperMAG web site will be restored. 
 
There is, however, a bit of good news:  
- An article highlighting SuperMAG will soon appear in EOS. 
- Ms. Syau-Yun Hsieh has joined the SuperMAG team. 
- SuperMAG has reached the first minor milestone of 100 registered users. 
- You can now download data in addition to the various plots. 
- You can include the daily baselines. 
- We hope to expand the data holdings over the summer. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact us with suggestions and corrections. 
 
Best wishes, 
Jesper 


